
 

 

 
 
 
 
 

via Regulatory Electronic Submission System (RESS) 
 
November 6, 2024 
  
Ms. Nancy Marconi, Registrar  
Ontario Energy Board  
PO Box 2319  
2300 Yonge Street, 27th floor  
Toronto, ON M4P 1E4  
 
Dear Ms. Marconi: 
 
Re:  OEB File No. EB-2023-0195, Toronto Hydro-Electric System Limited (“Toronto Hydro”)  

2025-2029 Custom Rate Application for Electricity Distribution Rates and Charges –  
 Letter Requesting Virtual Decision Lock-Up 

Through this letter, Toronto Hydro is requesting a virtual “lock-up” to review the OEB Decision prior to 
its public release.  This would be in keeping with past OEB practice in respect of Toronto Hydro rebasing 
applications.  It would be in the public interest for the OEB to host the lock-up, as it would allow Toronto 
Hydro an opportunity to ready itself to prepare appropriate communications for customers and other 
stakeholders.  

Please contact us if you have any questions. 

Sincerely, 
 
 
Andrew J. Sasso 
Director, Regulatory Affairs & Government Relations 
Toronto Hydro-Electric System Limited 
 
Cc: Charles Keizer and Arlen Sternberg, Torys LLP; all intervenors 
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